
 
William K. Green  
P.O. Box 132 

Slate Hill, NY  10973 
(845) 355-1386 

 
August 28, 2015 

 
 

 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE:  William K. Green - Minor Rate Filing 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
  The enclosed tariff amendments to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water 
are transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of 
New York: 
 P.S.C. No. 2 – Water 
 
 First Revised Leaves Nos. 10 and 12 
 
 Water Supply Enhancement Surcharge Statement No. 1 
 
 Effective: December 1, 2015 
  
  William K. Green (the Company) is requesting to 
increase its total annual revenues by approximately $4,458 or 
66%.  This increase is necessary in order to cover increased 
operating expenses that cannot be recovered via the current 
rates that have been in effect since July 9, 1993.  The Company 
is also requesting approval to change its tariff rates from a 
monthly rate to a quarterly rate billed in arrears.   
 
  The Company is also proposing to modify the 
restoration of service charges to be consistent with charges in 
the standard small water company tariff.  The charge to restore 
service after discontinuance at the customer’s request, for non-
payment, or for violation of rules, is proposed to increase from 
$5.00 to $50 during normal business hours (8:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m., Monday through Friday), from $10.00 to $75 outside of 
normal business hours Monday through Friday, and from $10.00 to 
$100 on weekends or public holidays.   
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  In addition, the Company also requests approval to 
recover $16,259 in extraordinary expenses it incurred in 2014 to 
rehabilitate its well supplies, install a new treatment system, 
and construct a new treatment building, as required by the 
Orange County Department of Health.  The Company proposes to 
recover this amount through a surcharge to be collected 
quarterly over a five-year period.   
 
  The Company is also requesting waiver of the 
requirement of newspaper publication of the attached minor rate 
filing and will individually notify its customers of the 
proposed rate change and surcharge. 
 
  Other information will be provided as requested. 

 
 Very truly yours, 
 
 
      William Green, Owner 
      William K. Green  
 
Enc. 
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